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Association Board of Directors 
Meeting Minutes for January 24, 2018

A meeting of the Board of Directors was held on January 24, 2018 at 7:00pm at the Villages of Westminster clubhouse. 

In attendance – 
BOD Members  Eric Myers, Robin Wallace, Patricia Duggan, Jeannette Potter  
Association Manager, Pierre Forget.

The bi-monthly meeting was called to order at 7:05pm by the Secretary, Robin Wallace  

Election of Officers
President – Patricia Duggan
Vice President – Jeannette Potter
Secretary – Robin Wallace
Treasurer – Eric Myers
Member at Large – Donna Ward

Secretary’s Report – Robin Wallace
November 2017 meeting minutes were approved as written.   

Treasurer’s Report – Eric Myers
Nothing noted, all is well with the budget  

Member Forum / Input
An open forum was held, comments and questions were addressed.  
Issues with storm drains have been reported and Pierre will check the status.  
There have been some issues with trash services – Pierre advised that residents contact Berkley when they have issues.
Potholes on Wellesley have been reported but residents are encouraged to call and complain in hopes of getting them fixed faster.  A member reported that there is an especially large pot hole on the corner of Weathersfield and Chelsea Cres.
A member inquired about a pool light that stays on because it cannot be turned off.  Pierre will get quotes to see about having the light rewired so that it can be turned on and off as needed.  
A member suggested that a crepe myrtle near the men’s room needs to be trimmed or removed. 


Committee Reports
ARC – Jeremy was not in attendance. 
Communication – Pat noted that she will be working to come up with new ideas to improve communication within our community.  Linda Cole stated that she will continue to help with the message board.      
Pool – Corinne P. was not in attendance.  Robin only had one quote available for pool furniture and will work on getting more quotes.  Toby Jordan also offered to get quotes.  
Social – Corinne P. was not in attendance.  Linda stated that she has a list of folks that have signed up to help with different committees and she would like to get members together get more organized.   
Landscape – Donna W. was not in attendance.
BMP – Terri R. was not in attendance.   




Manager’s Report – Pierre Forget 
Pierre reported that the fountains and pump room were winterized but a small heater that was used in the pump room was stolen.  The cold caused some issues but they are being fixed.  
Pierre presented a quote for bathroom renovations and will move forward on getting more quotes.  

Old Business
Card entry system – the board feels it would be best for owners to sign for their key cards.  Eric will set up dates/times for people to be able to get their cards.  This will be discussed further at the March meeting.    
Pool deck repair has been completed.

New Business
[bookmark: _GoBack]Free Little Library – Pat would like to install a free little library at the clubhouse.  Paul Holt has offered to build the library structure.  Pat will present pictures/ideas for style of library.
Value of pool heater – Pierre is working to figure out the value of the pool heater as well as the cost to remove it in case we chose to sell it in the future.  
Plan to replace landscaping in the medians is a continuing effort.  A plan from Peninsula Landscaping will be sent to Donna for review by the landscaping committee. 

Calendar – BOD meetings for 2018 are scheduled for 7pm at the VoW Clubhouse on the following dates
	January 24
	March 28
	May 23
	July 25
	September 26
	November 14


Meeting adjourned at 8:26pm 
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